Dear Mr. Cohen,

My name is Brandon and I am a 4th grader at The Harker School in San Jose, California.

My family is worried about how fast COVID-19 is spreading and Michigan is the 3rd most impacted state in America.

We would like to donate PPEs
to Michigan. My English teacher Anna
Smitherman is a Michigan native and an
alumni of University Michigan. She has

been kind and fun to me and my classmates.

Her brother who still lives in Michigan

suggested that we do note to your hospital.

Ms. Smitherman's brother said that Beaumont

Hospital is the most in need of PPEs because

you are helping people fighting COVID-19.

We are donating you 500 surgical face masks, 130 protective gowns, and 130 protective goggles. Could you please give them to the doctors and nurses that are fighting on the frount line? THANK YOU!

Love, Brandon Chung Du







Dear Mr. Cohen,



This is Brandon again! Greetings from California!

I am glad you received my family's 1<sup>st</sup> donation of 1,000 face masks, 130 protective gowns, and 130 goggles, on April 14<sup>th</sup> and our 2<sup>nd</sup> donation of 2000 face masks, 300 protective gowns, and 300 goggles on April 21<sup>st</sup>. We hope the doctors and nurses at Beaumont Hospital have found them useful.

We are now sending you 200 more protective gowns and 260 goggles. Hope they can help the medical staff who are helping patients fighting COVID-19.

If you need more PPEs in the future, please let us know. My mom's phone number is 415-218-3800 and her email is yimin\_zimmerer@yahoo.com

Best Wishes to you and family. Stay healthy and safe.

Love.

Browdon Dy Brandon Du



You are doing work! Keep it up!

May 6, 2020

Dear Mr. Cohen.

This is Brandon again! Thank you very much for your calls and your emails to me! It was great to talk to you and to know things are getting better in Michigan, yeah!

I am glad you received my family's 1st donation of 1,000 face masks, 130 protective gowns, and 130 goggles, on April 14th, our 2nd donation of 2000 face masks, 300 protective gowns, and 300 goggles on April 21st, and our 3nd donation of 200 protective gowns and 260 goggles on April 29th. Thank you for putting them in use for the doctors and nurses at Beaumont Hospital. They are very brave to fight at the front line!

We are now sending you 1000 face masks and 50 protective gowns. Hope they can help the medical staff who are helping patients with COVID-19. We should be getting more gowns from the supplier and we will send them to you when we receive them.

If you need to contact me, I can be reached at my mom's phone number 415–218–3800 and her email at yimin\_zimmerer@yahoo.com

Best wishes to you and family. Stay healthy and safe.

Love.

Brandon Du